
THE HOOPES FAMILY ORG. INC. - 3248 THE ALAMEDA, CONCORD, CA 94519-2816 
Please send me [   ] copy(ies) of Vol. 1 @ $41.00/copy, including postage 
                          [   ] set(s) of Vols. II & III @ $50.00/set, including postage 

            [   ] set(s) of Vols. I, II & III @ $88.00/set, including postage 
                          [   ] set(s) of Newsletters from '83-now @ $10.00/set 
Enclosed are my dues for  � 2002    � 2003   � Life membership 
     � Sustaining membership - $12.00/year                              TOTAL $___________ 
     � Life membership - one-time payment - $100                    AMOUNT 
     � Additional donation - $                                       $___________ 
Name                                                                           [Dues & donations are tax deductible.  
Address ______________________________________________________________  

THE HOOPES FAMILY ORGANIZATION, INC. 
 

910 Delaware Street          Berkeley, California 94710-2016          510-841-7713 
 
 
 
OFFICERS & DIRECTORS 
 
David C. Hoopes, Pres. & Dir. 
1826 Joseph Drive 
Moraga, CA 94556 
925-376-8822 
 
Gerald R. Fuller, VP & Dir. 
Glenda Fuller - VP & Dir. 
746 East 2nd Avenue 
Mesa, AZ 85204 
480-644-9397 
 
J. Gary Hoopes, VP & Dir. 
2935 Clyston Road RD#2 
Eagleville, PA 19403 
610-584-8510 
 
June M. Hoopes, Dir. 
1997 Campbell Road 
Houston, TX 77080 
713-464-4557 
 
Zan H. Turner, Secretary 
910 Delaware Street 
Berkeley, CA 94710 
zanturner@aol.com 
510-841-7713 
 
Robbie H. Klingstedt, Treas. 
3248 The Alameda 
Concord, CA  94519 
robbieol@aol.com 
925-689-7384 
 
Mrs. A. B. Webster, Jr. 
Charter Rep. & Dir. 
39 Litwin Road 
Litchfield, CT 06759 
203-567-4117 
 
James Todd Hoopes, Dir. 
260 Mulberry 
Marysville, OH 94340 
513-644-8484 
 
Lorenzo N. Hoopes, Dir.           
45 Mott Place 
Oakland, CA 94619 
510-531-4023  
 
Sloan H. Hoopes, Dir. 
2023 Maiden Lane 
Roanoke, VA 24015 
703-342-6193 
 
Walter C. Hoopes, Jr., Dir. 
903 Buttonwood Street 
Norristown, Pa 19401 
610-275-2638 
 
 
 

 
MARCH 2002 NEWSLETTER 

 
Dear Cousins, 
 
My intention was to get this newsletter out last September, but I had some more physical 
problems and then was so stunned by the attacks on our country that I was been unable to 
concentrate. Then I broke my wrist and was in a cast for two months, so I decided just to 
wait for the next scheduled edition. 
 
The New York I so happily visited last June is dreadfully changed.  My friend Addie picked 
me up from the Newark airport shuttle in front of the World Trade Center.  We spent most 
of the week touring museums and enjoying time with her family.  So horrible to learn that 
her grandson Keith, a Brooklyn firefighter, was (and is still) among those missing.  I’m sure 
many of you were strongly affected, either directly or indirectly.  If you know of any family 
members who died in the event, please let me know. 
 
On a happier note, my daughter Angela and her beloved David had a lovely wedding on 
July 21st.  I catered the wedding, with much help from brother Scott and his creative 
Cynthia and some of David’s kin.  Fortunately they still live nearby. 
 
The kids and grandkids keep busy.  Damon continues with his window-washing business 
and website design work.  He has won some speaking contests in the Toastmasters, in 
which he and Maryann have become active over the past few years, and the two of them 
have become active in community theater. Their son Devin just celebrated his 11th birthday 
and is enjoying school, sports, and acting.  Angela remains a supervisor at a greeting card 
warehouse and teaches water aerobics classes at the Y.  Pam and Kirk are now busy with 
separate enterprises and rearing their 5 boys - now ages 6-18.  Bryan still works with 
Damon, has his own handyman business, and enjoys singing, playing, and writing songs. 
 
Mother/June doesn’t seem to have slowed down much and continues with her usual 
church, charitable, and social activities.  
 
Rob and Wayne are doing fine.  Wayne is currently doing freelance construction 
estimating.  Rob still keeps busy with her part-time job. golfing, and skiing.  Their son Jason 
works as web developer at a global publishing corporation.  Daughter Jennifer works as a 
chiropractic assistant, personal trainer, and bartender and is heading into four years of 
chiropractic school for her license. 
 
Wishing all of you good health and happiness! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Hoopes Family Org., Inc. is a non-profit, tax exempt social club under Sec. 501(c)7 of the Internal Revenue Act, Federal ID# 23-7071505, and all contributions to it are deductible. 



 


